Pay and equality ballot now open
The national pay and equality dispute ballot is now open. Expect to receive your ballot papers over the next few days.

UCU must achieve a turnout of at least 50% before members are allowed to take lawful industrial action - your participation is vital.

You can read the union's full claim here and click here for further information and the latest in the campaign.
To ensure the 50% threshold is reached we ask members to post their ballots back as soon as possible. 
Vote YES to strike action and YES to action short of a strike (ASOS). 
Thank you for your support.
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